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In response to the specific questions provided by Richard on future possible 
institutional linkages and relations between the Adaptation Fund and other 
Institutions under the Convention, below is my response;- 
 

(i) It is important to refer to the discussions of the 9th SCF meeting which 
centred on the district understanding of institutional linkages and 
relations between the AF and other Institutions under the 
Convention. 

 
(ii) At the strategy meeting of the LDCs we got to learn that there is work 

going on at the AFB level.  It is important that the work of the AFB is 
reviewed by the SCF to establish what is being recommended by the 
practitioners.   

 

(iii) It is important that the SCF work on this concentrates on trying to 
establish the various options available based on the work of the AFB 
and recommending one option until such a time when the analysis is 
finalised.  It is difficult to provide answers at this point in time. 

 

(iv) The aim of the AF should be critically considered in concluding the 
option to recommend.  


